
5145.31 

Students 

Gambling 

The Newtown Board of Education believes it is not appropriate for the schools to provide 
situations for students to engage in gambling. It shall be the policy of the Newtown Board of 
Education that no school-sponsored event shall introduce, operate, or otherwise encourage games 
of chance with monetary reward for student participation.  

 

Legal Reference:  Connecticut General Statutes 

   10-221 Boards of Education to prescribe rules policies and procedures 
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